OFFICAL PRESS RELEASE June 2, 2016

2016 TCDLA DEFENSE BAR READINGS OF THE DECLARATION OF
INDEPENDENCE

The Texas Criminal Defense Lawyers Association will honor America on Friday, July 1,
2016 at 11:00 by reading the Declaration of Independence aloud on the steps of the
Sabine County Courthouse. The Declaration of independence will be read on this day
at this time in all 254 county seats across the State of Texas. Attached is a list of the
county seats across the State of Texas participating in this event.

Local lawyers, Sabine County Courthouse Staff and other individual volunteers will read
the Declaration and all are invited to attend to listen to the reading of the Declaration.

We hope you will invite your readers to attend and we encourage you to cover the event
as a news item.

If you have any questions, please contact Lisa L. Fountain at lfountain6929@amail.com
or (830) 832-1214.

Thank you so much for your cooperation in this patriotic effort.

Lisa L. Fountain
Local TCDLA Representative
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